Dr. Robinson requested the following information regarding agenda item AC2-Amendment to the Early Learning Coalition Rate Agreement:
 

Question:       With the high rate of poverty in this county, only 900-950 children have subsidized SACC?

 

Response:      School-Age Child Care (SACC) offers after school programming to approximately 16,000 children.  Approximately 950 of these students receive subsidized funding, administered through the Early Learning Coalition and Family Central.  Approximately 3,000 additional students receive subsidized child-care through Family Central at community organizations.  The School District has informed Family Central of the need for increased funding for Palm Beach County school age children (K-5); however, dollars are allocated through various funding sources and are used for both Pre-K and school age child care subsidies.  SACC children are put on a waiting list and when funds become available, parents are contacted by Family Central. Approximately 1,867 school-age students are currently on the waiting list county-wide.  Family Central does have an emergency fund that is available for short-term assistance.

 

The School District does apply for 21st Century Community Learning Centers Grants when they become available in order to provide no-cost after school care.  Five hundred students are now participating in these programs.
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